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Hello, Fellow Lions 

Where has summer gone?!  Our  

Lions year is now well underway.  

Even the clubs that take the summer 

off are beginning to meet again and 

start their projects.  The first cabinet 

meeting was held on August 14,  

followed by the first round of zone 

meetings.  The highlight of the zone 

meetings, to me, is the club reports.  

It is interesting to hear about each 

club’s service projects and fund 

raisers.  Lions clubs do so much in 

their communities!  Many clubs 

have and are completing the  

Centennial Service Challenge—

youth, vision, hunger, and  

environment—and several are 

working on Legacy projects this 

year.  What can you do in your 

community to promote Lions?  

Plant flowers in the park, install a 

bike rack, put in a park bench,  

replace a rusted Lions sign?  Just 

make sure you have a sign that says 

it was donated by Lions.  We need 

to be visible!  And remember to  

report your Centennial activities on 

LCI so your club gets credit and a 

patch for your banner. 

Another good thing about being 100 

years old, it’s a great time to recruit 

new Lions.  As a sponsor, you will 

receive a special pin that says “100  

Centennial Sponsor” on it, and the 

new member receives 

a Lions pin with “Centennial” 

printed over the top.  There are all 

kinds of special activities over this 

next year to promote Lions 100th 

Birthday.  I hope you will consider 

attending the State Convention in 

Sandusky, May 12-14, 2017, and 

the International Convention in  

Chicago, June 30-July 4, 2017.   We 

will be talking about these  

upcoming conventions as we make 

our club visits. As soon as the first 

round of zone meetings is over, I 

will resume my club visitations.  

Looking forward to seeing all of 

you soon!                                                      

 Governor Sue’s                                                                                                

September Visitations 
September 6—Athens 

September 7—Newark Noon 

September 8—Rio Grande 

September 12—Chesapeake 

September 19—Centerburg 

September 20—Gallipolis 

September 20—Ironton Noon 

September 21—Jackson  

September 23—Marietta Noon 

September 27—The Plains 

September 28—Pomeroy-

Middleport 
 

Yours in Lionism, 

Governor Sue Diehm  

DG Sue Diehm 
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It has been quite a steamy August, 

which is what summer is supposed 

to be in Ohio.  It was a pretty “hot” 

month in respect to Lions’ events 

as well with the first Council of 

Governors Meeting, District  

Cabinet Meeting, and round of 

Zone Meetings taking place.  It has 

been good seeing a lot of “old” 

Lion friends at these meetings, as 

well as at the few visitations I 

could squeeze in around them.  

Many clubs are gaining new  

members as well.  Judging the 

“Little Miss 

and Little 

Mister”  

contests at 

the Gallia 

County Fair 

was fun and 

meeting  

Little Miss 

Apple of 

Your Eye at 

Belpre started 

off visitations 

to Belpre and Marietta Noon with a 

smile.  Marietta is likely to be the 

first site for the Ohio Lions Legacy 

Project, entitled STEPS, which will 

take place in September of 2017.  

The STEPS program is a campaign 

involving annual 5K walk/runs 

across the state during Pediatric 

Cancer Month to help fund  

pediatric cancer research, the most 

underfunded area of cancer  

research.  More will be reported on 

that project as the planning  

progresses. You should be making 

your reservations for the 2017  

International Convention in  

Chicago if you plan to attend.  

There will be a Funbus, seating 54 

attendees, out of Lancaster which 

will cost around $150 per person 

for the round trip to Chicago.  

Check the DENS for details on the 

itinerary for the trip.  We will send 

information to club secretaries as 

well.  You can make your  

reservation with me at 459  

Crestview Drive in Lancaster, Ohio 

43130 or call 740  407-2403.  The 

Crestview Drive address is new 

since I recently moved, and you 

might want to note that change in 

your district directory.  

PCC Jay Gray, Executive Director 

of Pilot Dogs, extends his thanks to 

all the clubs who continued their 

annual support of Pilot Dogs  

operations last year, while donating 

additional funds to the building 

project.  That project is still  

ongoing and further donations to it 

are needed.  The new kennel  

building is almost under roof and 

interior work is about to begin.  If 

you want a visitation by Pilot Dogs 

staffers or wish to visit the facility 

itself, you can contact PCC Jay at 

614  221-6367. 

The West Virginia Flood Relief 

effort has been a generous           

outpouring of support from OH7 

with over $3900 being sent to         

Lions’ officials in West Virginia 

District 29C.  Individual Lions 

from our district have also taken 

part in trips to our sister state with 

donations of clothing, toys,            

cleaning supplies, etc.  The word 

from IPDG Ken Valko of 29C is 

that further monetary donations are 

not necessary at this point.  The 

monies we were able to collect and 

send to West Virginia in such a 

short time were very important in 

helping some families deal with the 

initial shock that comes with such a 

natural disaster.   Thank you so 

much for your support of the       

district project.   

SEPTEMBER VISITATIONS 

1-2 Millersport Sweet Corn 

 Festival 

6th Reno 

15-17 US/Canada Forum-Omaha 

27  Chesterhill 

28  Pomeroy-Middleport Noon 

28  Alexander 

 

OCTOBER VISITATION 

3rd Wellston 

5th Scenic Hills 

6th Noble County 

11th New Concord 
 

In all the things we do, we as the 

providers are blessed with the joy 

of giving of our time and resources 

and those who receive the benefits 

of our efforts are blessed as well – 

twice blessed!                     

1VDG Dave Stockum 

1st VICE  

Dave Stockum  
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2nd VICE  

Barb Bachman  

The belief that Lions really do serve  

others is an understatement. While visiting clubs in  

Region 1, I saw just how much of an understatement it 

is. A special thanks to all of you who have helped with 

the West Virginia Flood Relief in C29. You are  

awesome. 

On July 26th, I got to visit my home club. They are 

gearing up to sell funnel cakes at the Millersport Sweet 

Corn Festival on August 31st at 5 pm until September 

3rd at 11 pm. They are going strong and still help the 

food pantry in Baltimore. August 1st, I went to  

Fredericktown and had a picnic with them. Everyone 

brought in something excellent to eat, even home grown 

corn. They are a busy club. On the 3rd, I got to visit 

West Muskingum. They are planning a walk-a-thon for 

their service project. They have lost a couple of  

members, but they are hoping to gain a few 

soon. The 9th, I visited Mt. Vernon Club for a picnic. 2 

of their 3 new members that Assistant 

Zone Chair Lynn McCann inducted were in attendance. 

They even attended the Zone 1 meeting at Camp  

Echoing Hills. The members are planning a  

membership drive through a parade they are involved 

in. August 11th, I attended Amanda Club's meeting. 

Since the passing of Secretary Dan Claypool, Jonette 

Christy has stepped up to try to replace him. They are 

planning to work with community leaders to help. 

refurbish the community playground. What a 

great example of a legacy project. I want to let everyone 

know that clubs should start talking to preschools to let 

them know we have a team of 8 members that can test 

kids' vision for free. We let the school know which 

child needs further examination. You may contact 

Lilane Fox, Mary Bumpus or me to set everything up. 

We have 5 who are certified by Prevent Blindness 

Ohio and 3 others who help us. This is a most  

rewarding project and we can help others get certified 

so they can do this in their home clubs. 

I will be visiting Carroll Club August 25th, Warsaw on 

September 6th , Licking Valley on the 8th and Duncan 

Falls-Philo on the 12th. I will be leaving for Omaha for 

the USA/Canada Forum on the 13th and coming back 

late on the 18th of September. On September 20th I am 

visiting West Lafayette, then Lancaster Tarhe on the 

21st, Pickerington on the 22nd, Danville on the 26th, 

New Concord on the 27th and Summit Station on the 

28th. 

PDG George and I enjoy hearing all about your clubs 

and getting to know all of you. 

Keep recruiting those new members to help make us 

more strong and able to serve our 

communities. 

 
2nd Vice Barb Bachman  

Believe 
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It is with sadness -- but also with many happy memories -- that the Pickerington Lions Club reports the 

passing of  Lion Robert "Bob" Lindberg Gates, a    member since 1984.  Although failing health in     

recent years kept Bob away from club activities, he tried to attend as many club meetings as he could  To 

celebrate Bob's life, his family asks that donations be made to a youth organization of your choice. Or, if 

you have a waiter/waitress who is working their way through school, leave them a big tip. Try to live as 

Bob always did: be generous, be kind, and always say "thank you, I appreciate what you have done for me." 

To those of you who remember "the grin" feel blessed.  

PICKERINGTON LIONS  

The Beverly Lions Club and many others are saddened by the passing of Lion Walt Schaad.  Lion Walt 

had been a major part of their club for 25 years, and will be greatly missed. He was such a dedicated 

Lion and one of those who served behind the scenes. He was devoted to his grandchildren, and a great 

example of a man who loved others. Out hearts and prayers are with both his Lions family and his loving 

family.   

HEATH LIONS 

Our heartfelt sympathy is extended to the Heath Lions and the family of Lion Dennis Klineman,  It 

was such a shock to hear of his unexpected death. Lion Dennis was a devoted Lion whom loved to 

share his ideas and philosophy on things. He was active in many areas both club and district level.  

He will be missed by many.  

Women and Family in Lions  
District OH-7 July 2016 Percentage   Percentage 

Total Membership 1,524       

Family Units 173 11.35     

Women Members 461 30.25     

Clubs without Women 
Members 

6 10.90     

Total Clubs 55       

The chart above details membership numbers for District 13 OH7 in regards to women and family at the start 

of 2016-2017 Lions year.   Lion Cathy Dardis  



 

 

 
ZANESVILLE-HOST LIONS  

Zanesville Host LIONS GOLF OUTING  
DATE:  October 2, 2016  
PLACE:  Eagle Sticks Golf Course  
  Zanesville, Ohio  
TIME:  12:00 pm Shotgun Start  
(registration begins at 10:30am, lunch at 11:00am)  
 

FORMAT: 4 PERSON SCRAMBLE  
 

ENTRY FEE: $320.00 per team  
(Includes 18 holes of golf, one mulligan/player, cart, one ball drop entry/team, dinner – skins game 

available)  
 

Prizes include:      Proximities Include:  
 

1st PLACE = $500.00     Closest to the pin  

2nd PLACE = $300.00     Longest drive  

3rd PLACE = $200.00     Longest putt Hole in One  

 
Contact: Sara Puckett (740) 591-0478  

322 N. Buckeye St. 

Crooksville, Ohio 43731 (send form & money)  

sarapuckett80@gmail.com  
 

Or: Darin Alexander (740) 819-5728  
dsalexander21@yahoo.com  
 

Or: Gary Russell (740) 252-7189  
gruss20@gmail.com 
 

Team Information:  

Player #1  ____________________________________ 

 

Address   ______________________________________________ 

 

Phone # __________________ 

 

Email address: __________________________________________  

Player #2   ___________________________________ 

Player #3   ___________________________________ 

Player #4 ____________________________________ 
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CENTERBURG LIONS 

The club and guests gathered at the Bloomfield Cemetery near 

Sparta with Lion Sandy McCann conducting a demonstration on geo 

caching. Using an app on your smart phone you ae given clues and 

gps coordinates to locate a hidden cache.  Sometimes the clues come 

in two or more parts.  For example at the Bloomfield  

Cemetery the first clue was to find the grave a Civil War solider, the 

second clue was to find the grave of one of Helen Keller’s teachers.  

Yes, we thought that was very appropriate for a Lions Club.  The 

third clue lead to the cache; a small plastic box covered in camo tape 

under a bush. Once you have located the cache your may have to sign a log or you may “trade” a small item 

from the cache. Participants keep a log on all the caches they have 

found.  Sandy has enjoyed the many and varied places this hobby has 

taken her and the interesting 

facts she has learned along 

the way. Sandy discovered 

geo caching while she served 

as State Regent of Ohio 

Daughters of the America 

Revolution.  In that position 

she travels a lot and has be-

come a world class geo 

cacher. She has found caches in 18 states and 2 countries. 

Everyone enjoyed learning more about geo caching at our summer   

outing. The cemetery visit was followed by a stop at Highland Pizza 

Warsaw Lion Jim Williamson coordinated the efforts of several other Warsaw  

Lions Club members to straighten and  re-set over 125 old tombstones in         

Newcastle Cemetery. What a great way to serve in your community by doing 

the service of helping an area that is usually neglected or sometimes forgotten. 

In many cases having no one available to take care of it. Thanks Warsaw Lions!  

WARSAW LIONS  

THE PLAINS 

It’s that time of the year again for the annual INDIAN MOUNDS FESTIVAL sponsored by The Plains 

Lions Club. The dates are OCTOBER 7th to OCTOBER 9th. Be sure to take the time and check out all 

the different activities throughout the week end.  
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RUSHVILLE-UNION LIONS  

ZANESVILLE HOST LIONS  

President Lion Gary Russell       

presented two Zanesville High 

School   students a $500 Scholar-

ship in Memory of Larry Banfield 

and Dave Hamilton.   Those       

students receiving the scholarship 

are Kaitlyn Bookless and Cole        

Pennington. 

The Gallipolis Lions Club helped with 

Kids Day at the River Rec Festival on 

July 4th. The Club held a sack race, a 

frog jumping contest, and a terrapin 

race. The events were open to all ages 

and adults enjoyed competing as much 

as the younger ones. 

                                                                          

Lions pictured are Henry & Pat Dillon, 

PDG Rick Tipple, Rick & Jeri Howell, 

and Jeff Mullins.  

GALLIPOLIS LIONS  

The Rushville-Union Lions 

held a blood drive in July. 

Several came to graciously 

donate to the cause.  

Rushville Union Lions continues on next page  
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On August 13th, the Eighth Annual Verne Ardrey Golf Outing took 

place.  22 teams competed for the overall championship with the Kern 

Granite and Marble team, led by Jesse Courtright, won shooting twelve 

under par!  The Dupler team settled for the Lions Title.  The Fred Love 

Crew won the family division, and the Collins/Ardrey team and Kevin 

Wilson teams won the mixed title.   Two skins, skill prizes, raffle draw-

ings and a 50/50 were also presented.  This event has become a major 

fund-raiser, thanks to the efforts of Chairman Don Hillyard and his 

crew of sponsor seekers, Pit Boss David Ruff and his “firemen”, and 

Betty Love and John Shaw and the dinner staff.  This project also presents Lowell Fisher quite a 

challenge “keeping the books”, and we couldn’t do it effectively without his careful record keeping.  

Over half of the club and a number of faithful “volunteers” make this a successful event.  Having 

traveled throughout the state the past few years and attending many club projects, I am proud to say 

“no one puts the Lion Power behind major projects any better than the Rushville Lions!” (Quote from 

1st Vice Dave Stockum) 

RUSHVILLE UNION LIONS cont. 

BELPRE LIONS CLUB  

President Bobette Grimm (far right) had selected Lions Cathy Rose 

and Gloria Johnson as the Belpre Lions of the Year. Both of these 

Lions have hit the floor running helping and chairing  

numerous projects since  

becoming members (approximately 1 year) They have contributed 

many new successful ideas for the club, thus it wasn't difficult for 

President Bobette to select them as Lions of the Year. Congratula-

tions to Lions Cathy and Gloria.  

One of the many projects that Lions Cathy and 

Gloria had taken on was the providing of games 

and different activities for the children in the 

pediatrics unit at the new Belpre Farson Street 

Marietta Memorial facilities. They will be  

presenting this gold treasured chest for the  

children to enjoy to Dr. Caslow.  

Mark your Calendar for October 8th and 9th for the Belpre Lions Annual 

APPLE BUTTER STIR OFF . Lots of new events happening and a variety of vendors 

and good things to eat.  
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MARIETTA NOON LIONS  

LION BOB CROCK & FAMILY NEED YOUR PRAYERS 

 
Lion Bob Crock and his wife Desni went through tough 
times beginning about 8 years ago. Their then 2 year old 
daughter, Bridget, was diagnosed with cancer. Bridget is 
now a 10 year old survivor. Her little sister, Anna, who is 7 
years old, has just been diagnosed with cancer as well.  
Below is a message from Desni Crock (Aug 30, 2016): 
My eldest daughter had cancer caused by a gene mutation 
called Dicer 1 and that Anna also has this mutation. We are 
currently sitting at Nationwide with Anna and just learned that 
she too has cancer. There is a mass behind her eye. It is large 
and quick growing. We have not met with the oncologist yet 
and do not know the protocol, but will likely include chemo 
and the removal of the eye. I'm trying to avoid the pity party 
and Anna and I have been talking about how she will get to 

wear the purple shirt at Relay for Life like her sister and be a BrAva Survivor like her too. (BrAva’s 
a local organization developed in honor of Bridget and another local little girl, Ava, who unfortu-
nately did not win her battle against cancer). She is pretty psyched for that, but cries at having 
her eye cut out and having to wear glasses because in her mind they are equally bad.  
Many have said how unfair it is for us to "go through this again". For me, the battle never ended. 
This is not a new war, it just became intense again. I am a veteran to this war and am armed with 
knowledge, experience, and a ton of love and support. As I keep telling Anna, Daddy and I got 
Bridget through it, we'll get her through it too. While I would do nearly anything to bring aware-
ness to the need for more childhood cancer research, this was not part of my plan for September. 
But when given lemons...so, many of you have asked how you can help. Here is how. You abso-
lutely have my permission to share our story, Anna's picture and anything I post to promote child-
hood cancer awareness and research. This is unfair! It's unfair to all of us with kids with cancer. 
Don't pity us, I can't handle that. Help us fight this shit! Enough is enough. Keep prayers going! I 
can handle that and feel it. 
PLEASE keep this family in you thoughts and prayers. They are strong, but they can sure use the 
awesome power of prayer once again! 

-Marietta Noon Lions 

Desni & Bob 

Bridget, Anna,&  Desni   

Anna 
Bridget and Anna  
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THORNVILLE LIONS  

HEATH LIONS 

Lion Fran’s  pictured at a volunteer meeting 

for the Karis’ Cause 5K. Can you find her? 

The Heath Lions Club is one of the sponsors 

for the event. Lions Vickie Boychan, Cindy 

Prince, and Marty Sisco will be participating in 

the 5K and Lion Fran is at a volunteer at one of 

the stations. Just another example of the Heath 

Lions supporting the community with funds 

and labor. The Heath Lions contributed and 

help raise $34,061.00 to help with the fight 

against childhood cancer.  

2016 TURKEY SHOOT                                                       
    Summit Station Lions Club           

 Reynoldsburg Lions Club 

7600 Summit Rd 
Pataskala, OH  43062 

 

Sunday – Beginning September 11 
 

Signups begin at 10:00 a.m. -                            

Shoots start at 12:00  

Shoots include:                      cost: 
           Lucky-X                     $ 3.00 
           Big Money                 $ 5.00 
           Buddy Shoot             $ 3.00 a person 

 

Prizes: turkey, ham, bacon or $10.00 cash 
 

ALL SHOTGUNS UP TO 43” BARRELS  
 

 

Web Site - http://e-clubhouse.org/sites/

SummitStation/index.php 

 

 

SUMMIT STATION LIONS 
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CARROLL LIONS  
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MARIETTA NOON LEOS  

 

At the first Zone 6 meeting, Marietta Noon Leo, Bret  Treadway gave a 

report on what was happening within the Marietta Noon Leo club.  

PDG Bill Schultz' New Assistant 

Marketing and Communications 

Chairperson Lion Melanie Smith 

from Duncan Falls-Philo Lions 

Club.  

Lion Ron Derry founder of the 

G.O.O.D. Program invites clubs 

to participate.   

Meet your (3) candidates for the 

upcoming 2017 2nd Vice Governor  

position. (Left to right) Lion Greg Randolph, 

Lion Sharon Sweeny and Lion Matt  

Osborne.  

One, Two, Three beards, 

sounds hairy to me! All 

in the same club.  

DG Sue and 

2nd Vice Barb 

discussing up 

coming topics 

for the zone.   

Lion Jeff Garver 

(on left) checking 

out the year of 

basket for zone 

auction.   

ALEXANDER LEOS  

The Alexander Leos are on a roll again this year. At the beginning of the school year 

they had 65 members. By the time the zone meeting came (approximately 1 week later) 

they had grown to 80 members. They helped the Alexander Lions at 

the Athens County Fair. 32 Leos worked 162 hours.  

Key Notes  

SHOW and SHINE 

Zone 7 asked other clubs to help an Epileptic 

Young man by attending this event on  

OCTOBER 1st at the  

Alexander High School at 10:am-6pm. 
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OH 7 Keeps growing and growing! 

The Zanesville Host Lions also welcomed two new members into our 

club.  Lion Gary Russell is the sponsor of Darren Alexander and Lion 

Jeff Williamson is the sponsor for Randy Williamson.   The Zanesville

-Host club are truly excited! 

ZANESVILLE HOST LIONS  

  The Duncan Falls-Philo Lions have inducted 

two new Lions: 

President Sue Durant brought in Lion Keta 

Hampp, (Pictured below) and Lion Vivian Starrett 

brought in her daughter Lion Linda Hatfield. 

(Picture on the right) Lion PDG Steve Tyo did the 

honors.  

DUNCAN FALLS-PHILO LIONS  

GALLIPOLIS LIONS  

The Gallipolis Lions Club inducted 3 new 

members. Pictured are  

President Rick Howell sponsor of Okey  

Hanning (pictured beside Rick), Zone Chair Ollie 

Paxton who performed the induction ceremony, 

Lion Jeri Howell sponsor of Megan & Tommy 

Saunders (pictured beside Jeri).  

MARIETTA NOON LIONS  

The Marietta Noon Lions inducted two new 

members into the club. Lion Jason Swigart was 

sponsored by Lion Brandon Burnworth.  Lion 

Carmen Thorne was sponsored by her mother, 

Lion  Rena Thorne (the first female President of 

the Marietta Noon Lions Club). 
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A Poinsettia Sales Page has been set up on the District OH7 website.  Go to 

www.OH7Lions.com and click the Poinsettia Sales tab from the home page.   

 

http://www.OH7Lions.com
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Brief Notes from your Newsletter Editor... 
 

 

 

 

 

     It is so EXCITING to hear what the clubs have done thus far. WOW starting 

off with a plus in membership and hearing about even more GREAT Lions  

coming on board. Even though I was unable to attend the Zone meetings others 

have been  very helpful in getting information to me! Thanks so much! Please  

continue to share your upcoming events. This will enable others to know what is happening and  

possibly give them ideas for their club too. As a family we continue to work together, helping and  

encouraging each other as well as those in need within our communities. FYI Please understand at 

times I may have difficulties in transferring your attachments to insert in newsletter. I may have to 

redesign it in order to get it in, your patience and understanding is deeply appreciated.  

 

Loving Lionism,  

 

Lion Miss Vicki 

 
The bidding at the State  

Convention’s first ever Auction 

for the 2018 USA/Canada Forum 

was going hot and furious.  The 

Fishing Charter donated by DG 

Dan O’Connor of District 13K 

drew several bidders and in the 

end two PDG’s and two current 

DG’s got the gavel to sound.  Now 

What to Do? 

 Captain Dan, of D O C 

Charters, led the guys to a date 

that would hopefully be a good 

fishing day.  The charter was for 6 

people plus Captain (IPDG) Dan.  

The group consisted of PDG Tom 

Zickefoose, PDG Bill Schultz, 

IPDG Bob Allgood, CC Ben  

Cosgray, Tom’s Son Josh and a 

friend Mark.  July 10th was chosen 

and it turned out to be a great day 

for fishing.  The day was sunny 

skies and 85 degrees with just a 

little wind.  We boated out about 

12 miles from Port Clinton and 

began fishing.  We were within 4 

miles of Canada’s part of the lake 

and we could see power plants in 

Michigan. 

 We all fished for about 7 

hours and caught 70– 80 fish.  Not 

all were keepers but 24 of the 

walleyes made it over the 15 inch 

limit with several in the 19 – 20 

inch size.  The others were catch 

and release and included small 

walleyes, white perch, yellow 

perch, sheepshead and catfish.  

The keepers weighed in at 31 

pounds and were divided evenly 

between the fishermen. 

 If you would like to book a 

charter with DOC Charters and 

can’t wait for next year’s auction, 

email Captain Dan at (740) 507-

1266 .  He is an excellent Captain 

and he knows where the fish are!!! 

Gone Fish’n ... 
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SEPTEMBER  2016 

    1 

SWEET  

2  

CORN 

 

   MILLERSP 

Breakfast at 
CHESTERHILL    

3 

FESTIVAL 

 

ORT 

4 5 

PICKERING-

TON  

Parade 

6 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Athens 

7 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Newark Noon 

8 Gov Sue 

visiting Rio 

Grande  

9 

 

             Stern 

 

 

   MARIETTA 

10 

 

Wheel  

Festival  

11 

ROSEVILLE 

Car Shine & 

Show 

Turkey shoot 
Summit Station 

12 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Chesapeake 

13 14 15 

 

 

         

          US/    

 

16 

 

 

 

Canada         

17 Take me 

out to the 

Ballgame 

MARIETTA 

Forum 

18 19 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Centerburg  

20 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Ironton Noon 

and  

Gallipolis  

21 Gov Sue 

visiting 

Jackson 

22 

 

            Barlow 

SCENIC 

HILLS LIONS  

 

23 Gov Sue at 

Marietta Noon 

Fair Begins 

 

Tree Planting 

For PID Dan  

24 

Golf outing  

 

THORN-

VILLE  

25 26 27 Gov Sue 

visiting The 

Plains 

28 Gov Sue 

visiting  

Pomeroy  

Middleport- 

29 30 

RLLI begins 

 

    SUNDAY MONDAY         TUESDAY     WEDNESDAY    THURSDAY       FRIDAY          SATURDAY 

WE SERVE 


